
Ministry Staff 
 
 

Tim Carpenter  
Senior Pastor   

Tcarpenter_fumc@bellsouth.net 
 

Grace Phelps  
Outreach and Program  

Ministries 
Gphelps_fumc@bellsouth.net 

 
Bill Face,  

Congregational Care 
Bface_fumc@bellsouth.net 

 
Sara Palm 

Youth Ministries 
sara.r.palm@gmail.com 

 
Charlotte Quinley 

Children and Nursery Ministries 
Cquinley_fumc@bellsouth.net 

 
Bonnie Wright 
Director of Music 

 
Office Support Staff 

 
Holley Gregory 

Receptionist/ Printing Secretary 
 

Holley Mills Morris 
Admin. & Financial Secretary 
Hmorris_fumc@bellsouth.net 

 
Musicians   

 
  Justin Hanson, Organist 
Russell Phelps, Pianist    

 
Facilities 

 

Rebecca Paris  
Custodian 

 
Kenny Summers 
Maintenance 
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CARS...CARS...CARS..CARS...CARS...CARS..  
Halloween is creeping up on us. 
Trunk or Treat will sneak up on 
us, too. So, start thinking now of 
how to decorate your trunk for 
Trunk or Treat this year. On     
October 31, 6-8 p.m. we need your trunk!! We will be up on the   
upper parking lot and will need more cars than last year. Go in   
together with a friend and all of you can dress up. So be creative 
about how to  decorate- Owls are in, Monster mouths would be 
fun, we had cows on the lot last yearé what are you going to be?  
-Charlotte 

CCANDYANDY  NNEEDEDEEDED    
Candy is needed to pass out on Halloween night. 
You may donate in the boxes on the lower Ed floor 
or in front of the Fellowship Hall. All kinds of  candy 
is needed.  Thank you so much. 
-Charlotte 

MMEMORYEMORY  BBOOKOOK  ANDAND  RRECEPTIONECEPTION  FORFOR  BBILLILL  FFACEACE  
 
As most of you know, Bill Face's last Sunday on 
staff will be October 27th as he and Jean are        
retiring to spend more time with family in Michigan. 
Following the second service, there will be a        
reception in the Fellowship Hall. 
  
We would like to present Bill with a memory book. 
For those who are willing, we invite you to share a 
memory of some way that Bill has touched your life 
in his ministry. You may write a sentence or two or 
a few paragraphs. We will collect them in a folder to 
present to Bill.  
  
Please email your memory to share with Bill to                               
hgregory_fumc@att.net or drop off a hard copy at the church      
office. The deadline for this is Wednesday, October 23. 

mailto:hgregory_fumc@att.net
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Adult Bible Study  
Wednesday - Oct. 23 - Nov. 20, 2013 (5 weeks) 

6:00 - 7:00 p.m. - Fellowship Hall  
¶ What is our churchõs mission field ?                      

¶ How do we reach people for Christ outside the walls of our church?  

¶ What does it mean to be sent by Christ into the world?  
Come and be part of this important conversation! Discussion format. Study books will 

be $10. Available at worship services this Sunday. Grace Phelps, Facilitator. 

  

OUR MISSION??OUR MISSION??  
  

How is God calling us to BE the How is God calling us to BE the   

church in this community?church in this community?   

AALLLL  SSAINTSAINTS  SSUNDAYUNDAY  
  

Sunday, November 3rd at the 11:00 a.m. service, we 
will recognize All Saints Sunday.  On that day, we    
remember all persons in the church who have gone to 
be with the Lord in the past year.  Please join us for 
this special tribute.  If you know of someone we may 

have missed, please contact Holley Gregory at 476-9694 or at  
hgregory_fumc@att.net. On November 3rd at the 11am service, we will  
remember: 

 
 

Dennis Barr, Jr. 
Richard Curtis 

Mary Sam Dawson 
Charles Fisher, IV  
Patsy Fleming  

Janet Gairhan 
Fairfax Fowler Hamby 
Walter McBride 

Phyllis Nix McIntosh 
Julian Whitley 
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October 1-  
October 31 

Oct 2 Rodney Hughes 
 David Seagrave 
Oct 3 Keith Elzie 
 Gena Maury 
Oct 5 Alexander Mitchell 
Oct 6 Xan Barrell 
 Phillip Mathis 
 Halle Childers 
Oct 8 Shannon Beasley 
Oct 10 Brenda Elzie 
 Tami Jackson  
Oct 11 Cathy Elam 
 Sonny Leem 
Oct 13 Janet Klutts 
 Norma Beasley 
Oct 15 Katie Saunders 
 Hudson Freeman 
Oct 16 Gwen Glass 
 Candace Cook 
 Aiden Sprenkle 

Oct 17 Adeline Shankle 
 Ferd Fisher III 
 Mary Ruth Young 
 Preston Wright 
 Gil Erwin 
 Aiden German 
Oct 18 Clara Nell Williams 
Oct 19 Chris Gangaware 
Oct 22 Peggy Miller 
Oct 23 Jeffrey Bryant  
Oct 24 Shirley Hensley 
Oct 26 Holley Gregory 
 Rebecca McDowell 
Oct 27 CH Sullivan 
Oct 29 Owen Hughes 
Oct 30  Dale Byrd 
 Molly Flanagan  
Oct 31 Susan Sampson 
 Kendall Jackson 
 

 

BAKE SALE FOR SAMARITAN FUND 
 
The HOPE Class will be holding it's annual bake sale on       
October 27, 2013.  We will have homemade cakes for $15, 
two homemade pies for $15, and homemade sour dough 
bread for $5.  This year's proceeds will be donated to the 
FUMC Samaritan Fund.  If you would like to donate          

homemade cakes or pies for the sale, your help would be welcomed!  Please contact 
Kathy Wallace (kpw422@aol.com) for more information.  Thank you!  

CCELEBRATIONELEBRATION    
 
The church has been invited to celebrate with Mary Eve Dawsonôs 
grandson Nicholas ñNickò Caskey Dawson on his upcoming marriage 
to Taylor Ann Frye on November 9, 2013 at 7:30 pm.  The ceremony 
will take place at the Sanctuary of Second Baptist Church (6400 

Woodway Drive, Houston, TX).  Nickôs father is George Wesley Dawson.  George 
grew up at FUMC and his boys attended VBS over the years. 



1N<'û:¾{ïôû=£ďô  1N<'û:¾{ïôû=£ďô 
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QQUARTERLYUARTERLY  CCHILDRENHILDRENôôSS  PPARENTARENT  MMEETINGEETING  

All parents and grandparents are invited to the Children's Quarterly 
Parent Meeting. Lets bring our calendars together on Sunday night 
October 20th at 5 p.m. in fellowship hall and plan some activities for 
the kids for this fall and winter.  The nursery will be covered. Bring 
some new ideas of where you might want to go.  Thanks, Charlotte 

MMETHODISTETHODIST--  PPRESBYTERIANRESBYTERIAN  NNURSURYURSURY  SSCHOOLCHOOL  FFUNDRAISERUNDRAISER  

The Methodist-Presbyterian Nursery School is having their annual fund 
raiser selling Christmas wreaths and decorations.  You can contact   
Andrea Franklin at  603-0126 or call the church office (476.2434) if you 
would like to see a brochure and place an order.   Ordering deadline is 
November 7

th
.   

CCHRISTIANHRISTIAN  LLIFEIFE  CCENTERENTER  CCONSTRUCTIONONSTRUCTION  PPROGRESSROGRESS......  

The concrete for the patio is complete! Getting ready to pour the concrete for the foundation!  
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YYOUTHOUTH  CCALENDARALENDAR      

  

Oct 16      Sunday    NO Bible Study (Fall Break) 
Oct 20      Sunday       5:00  p.m.   UMYF 
Oct 26   Saturday     TBD     Corn Maze 
Oct 27      Sunday         5:00  p.m.   UMYF 
 

¶ Watch for updates to this schedule by text and e-mail. 
 

  

OOPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIES  FORFOR  YYOUTHOUTH  ATAT  FUMCFUMC  
  

Wednesday night Bible Study: right now we are working our way through The Story, 
which is a chronological look at ñThe Bible as One Continuing Story of God and His    
Peopleò.  Every week we See the Story, Hear the Story and Join the Story. Our first two 
weeks saw an attendance of 18 youth! If you arenôt there, join us and see what The Story 
is all about! 
 
Sunday School: Both classes, Sr High and Jr High are working their way through the 
Old Testament,     looking at themes such as, sibling pairs in Genesis, how sin entered 
the world, the lives of the Prophets etc. If you are interested in helping teach any of these 
classes, please let Sara know, 901-451-0363. 
 
UMYF: On Sunday evening from 5-7 we meet for a time of Fun, Fellowship, and        
Foursquare! We play games, spend time in community with each other, and will have a 
devotion and time of prayer. Also, on the 3rd Sunday of every month we will do one of 2 
things.  GOOSE Night: Going out on Sunday Evening, or GOOSE nights provide a time 
for the youth to be in community with each other outside of the church walls, whether we 
are playing disc golf, having a pool party, or going to a basketball game. Please check 
emails from Sara to find out about upcoming GOOSE events. 
 
Serve Nights: On service nights we are creating an attitude of service to the community 
amongst the youth. We collected school supplies for, and toured the Carl Perkins Center, 
and we cooked a meal (lasagna from scratch!) for a family of one of our youth. If you 
know of any service opportunities for the youth in our community please let Sara (901) 
451-0863) know!  

 
YYOUTHOUTH  HHAPPENINGSAPPENINGS    
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In Memory of Gary Cranford 
           Christian Life Building by Ann Strong 
 
In Honor of Bill Face 
           Samaritan Fund by Martha Brasfield 
 
In Honor of Susan Huffman 
            Samaritan Fund by Sue Jones 
 
In Honor of Nancy Lindsey 
            Russian Initiative Fund by Sue Jones 
 
In Memory of Phyllis Nix McIntosh 
           Christian Life Building by Russell and Nancy Lindsey 
   Christian Life Building by Lee Price 
   Christian Life Building by Chad and Kim Stewart 
   Christian Life Building by Ann Strong 
   Christian Life Building by Michael and Hope Turner 
   Samaritan Fund by Tim and Kathy Wallace   
 
In Memory of Jean Patton 
  Christian Life Building by Russell and Nancy Lindsey 
  Christian Life Building by Chad and Kim Stewart 
  Christian Life Building by Ann Strong 
  Food Pantry Fund by the Hope Sunday School Class 
  Samaritan Fund by The BMH Tipton Lab 
   Samaritan Fund by Tim and Kathy Wallace 

            CCONDOLENCESONDOLENCES  

 

With  
Deepest 

Sympathy 

MMEMORIALSEMORIALS  AND TTRIBUTESRIBUTES  

Bo Joplin has passed away.  The Joplinôs home address is P.O. Box 192    
Burlison, 38015.  Please keep this family in your prayers. 

 Our condolences to the family of  Bettie Sue Kinney of Bolivar.  Bettye and 
Larry Davisô home address is 3942 Highway 54 East, Covington, 38019.  Please 
keep this family close in your prayers. 

Our condolences to the family of Lisa Whitworth Norris, Bob Whitworthôs cousin.  
She was just    diagnosed with stage 4 cancer about two weeks ago. The Norrisô live 
in Oxford, MS and she leaves a 20 year old son, who is an Ole Miss student and 16 
year old daughter who is a high school student. Her husband, William Norris, is food 
service manager for Baptist Hospital at Oxford.  Prayers appreciated for the devastat-
ed young family.  Prayer request supplied by Bob Whitworth. 
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HHELPELP  RREELFOOTEELFOOT    RRURALURAL  MMINISTRYINISTRY  

 
Our church supports Reelfoot Rural Ministry in Lake 
County.  The need is great! Mothers are left with       
children, elderly people are barely able to survive, and 
the poor are  suffering.  The need is urgent! 
 
Thanksgiving and Christmas are upon us.  We have to help. Please read the list of 
food items needed to the right.  The food will be collected in the Fellowship Hall, and 
boxes for food will be available there.  Checks can be made out to RFM and will be 
received by Holley Morris. The deadline for this is Oct 28th.  Thank you! 


